
Homedale Elementary School Memo   
 
To:  Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer 
From:  Dr. Tate B. Castleton, Principal  

Date:  September 3, 2024 
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees 

 
HES FRONT OFFICE UNDERGOES IMPROVEMENTS: Below are some updated photos of our front office 
refresh. Not only were the windows in the front office widened to improve visibility and parent-office 
staff interactions, but the front foyer also received new furniture and décor and new TVs. Overall, we 
hope the front office area is more warm and inviting for all of our guests as well as our students and 
staff.  

  
STUDENT ENROLLMENT UPDATE AT HES: We continue to see new enrollments each day and we have 
seen our 3rd grade class continue to grow: 
 
K: 87    Female: 236 (50.6%) 
1: 85    Male: 230 (49.4%) 
2: 89 
3: 108 
4: 98 
 
Total: 467 
 



 
STUDENT ATTENDANCE UPDATE AT HES: Through our first two weeks of school, we saw great 
attendance! We hope to continue the positive momentum!  
 

 
 
Attendance as of 8/29/24: 97.85% 
 
HES STAFF FOCUSED ON GREAT THINGS IN 2024-2025: Below is a snapshot of some of the amazing 
things we will be focused on throughout the 2024-2025 school year.  

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
September 6th  Staff In-Service  
October 4th  Student Support/Teacher In-Service 
October 10th  End of 1st Quarter 
October 23-24th Parent-Teacher Conferences 
November 1st  Staff In-Service 
November 25-29th NO SCHOOL – Thanksgiving Break  




